

Ms Grainne Suter Kildare PRINCES RISBOROUGH Buckinghamshire HP27 0SP

14 March 2023

Dear Grainne

## <u>SPEEN HELPING HOSPICES – FUNDING FOR FLORENCE NIGHTINGALE HOSPICE</u> <u>CHARITY</u>

Thanks again so much for inviting me to receive the amazing £4,500 cheque for the Florence Nightingale Hospice Charity through your fundraising this year and it was lovely to meet Gracie and Ceri. I would say, of course, your gift will be helping our patients and their families spend the time they have left with each other making those final precious memories. As you know, we rely on donations to support all our hospice services and to guarantee that these are there for our patients and their families all year round. The generosity of our local community ensures that we are able make a difference to our patients' final days and how their loved ones will remember this time. We are there to care for the whole family at the most difficult of times and your, and the Speen Helping Hospices Group's, kindness has enabled us to do this.

Please do let me know if you would like an official certificate confirming this generous donation.

Once again, thank you so much for your donation.

Yours sincerely

**Bill Richards** 

Community and Events Fundraiser Florence Nightingale Hospice Charity Direct: 01296 826274 Reception: 01296 429975

billrichards@fnhospice.org.uk

Celebrating total Hospice care for local people

Unit 2 Walton Lodge Walton Street Aylesbury Bucks HP21 7QY

Telephone: 01296 429975 www. fnhospice.org.uk